City Clerk

From:

erinevashevskilaw@gmail.com

Sent:

Monday, October 14, 2024 10:24 AM

To:

City Clerk

Subject:

FW: Forest Way Project

Erin K. Evashevski

EVASHEVSKI LAW OFFICE

838 N. State Street, PO Box 373 St. Ignace, MI 49781 P: 906.643.7740 F: 906.643.1533

Disclaimer: This email may contain confidential and privileged material for the sole use of the intended recipient. Any review or distribution by others is strictly prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender and delete/destroy all copies.

From: Kevin Doyle <kevin@pultefamilyfoundation.org>

Sent: Sunday, October 13, 2024 5:30 PM

To: erinevashevskilaw@gmail.com; Dennis Dombroski <djd@cityofmi.org>

Cc: Stephen Sharkey <steve.sharkey@theinnatstonecliffe.com>

Subject: Forest Way Project

Hi Erin / Dennis,

I was informed recently that the City of Mackinac Island / O'Boyle are using our land on Manor V for storing materials for the Forest Way housing project. That is completely fine, but I would respectfully request a letter from the City of Mackinac Island that holds us harmless and indemnifies us for anything that may happen in relation to your use of our land, as well as a commitment to restore the land to its previous state.

Again, I have no issues with allowing the City to use our land, but if god forbid someone gets hurt on our property, I need to be sure we will not face litigation. Additionally, I don't want to end up paying for any clean-up at the end of the project.

Please feel free to call me if you would like to discuss.

Kevin



Kevin Doyle

Chief Operating Officer
Pulte Family Charitable Foundation

434-841-1295







This email, including any attachments, may include privileged or confidential information. Any unauthorized review, use, or distribution is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful. If it was not intended for you, please inform the sender, and then destroy all copies of the original message.